
 
 
 

COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS 
September 11, 2017 

 
Meeting Notes 
 
 
The Council of University System Presidents met via conference call on September 11th with 
Chancellor Caret and USM senior staff. 
 
Chancellor Caret and Mr. Vivona provided updates on the FY 18 and FY 19 budgets. Mr. 
Vivona discussed the budget reduction for the FY 18 budget and reported that the FY 19 budget 
looks more favorable, but mentioned the need to still plan for possible budget reductions. 
 
Chancellor Caret gave the Presidents an update on the apprenticeship pilots discussed at recent 
meetings. USM is working with DLLR to decide which programs to offer, who should be 
involved, etc. 
 
Chanellor Caret asked the Presidents to send ideas for the CUSP retreat being held later this Fall. 
He also noted that he would be joining Governor Hogan on an upcoming trade mission to 
Canada and asked the Presidents for any contacts they have or issues they would like addressed. 
 


